

Caroline Bell

From:

MICK OCONNOR

Sent:

27 August 2014 21:55

To:

Planning

Subject:

Application for garden room NYM/2014/0517/FL

Dear Mr. Hill,

further to your letter of the 21st August, regarding the above application in respect of construction of a garden room to the rear of 3 Thorpe Green, Fylingthorpe, I would just like to say that as a neighbour I am in full support of these plans. I have been consulted and shown the plans even though they no way affect me or my property, and feel they would enhance the property, and the materials used would blend in well with the property concerned and would in no way adversely affect the surroundings or the environment.

Yours sincerely, Laura Sheridan.

(2 Thorpe Green)

Scanned by MailDefender - managed email security from intY - www.maildefender.net

2 8 AUG 2014

CK